WESTERN AUSTRALIAN MEAT
INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

Muchea Cattle Report 30/06/2025
437 liveweight and 5 veal / total 442

Numbers remain conservative for the last sale of the financial year with under 500
in total. A high percentage of good quality local cattle including heavy trade and
yearling steers and heifers were offered while weaners were short in supply.
Cows presenting weight were once again limited in volume with most being in
store condition. There were only 4 local heavy bulls yarded as well as a small run
of mature pastoral bulls. Most of the regular buyers were present keeping values
mostly firm as any price changes were quality driven.

Weaner steers were selling from 150c to 264c while weaner heifers ranged from
152c to 298c quality dependent. Yearling steers under 330kgs sold from 200c to
340c and over 330kgs returned 256c¢ to 362c/kg. Yearling heifers under 330kgs
sold from 170c to 220c while heavier heifers made of 242c to 328c gaining 20c/kg.

Grown steers averaged 280c while grown heifers made 264c to 290c/kg. Store
cows ranged from 128c to 272c depending on potential weight gains while
medium cows made 200c to 248c and prime cows realized 258c/kg.

Bulls back to the paddock sold from 120c to 180c while most shipping bulls sold
from 230c to 250c/kg. Local heavy bulls made 234c to 262c while pastoral bulls
over 600kgs returned 240c to 250c/kg.



